## WELCOME TO WOODLAND ATTEND KIDS Our weekend services are a chance to learn, On Sundays, HEROES GATE provides a safe worship and build community. place for children to learn to live and love like Jesus and make a difference in the world. SERVE (birth-6th grade) Stop by the Hello Desk or visit YOUTH whchurch.org/volunteer for more information about serving opportunities At ECHO, students find their identity around this place. and calling in God's story through teaching, discussions and experiences. GROUPS See whchurch.org/echo for current calendar and event information. Grab a "Get Involved" brochure at the Hello (7–12 grade) Desk to learn about ministries and groups that meet during the week. You can always YOUNG ADULTS email us with any questions at info@whchurch.org. If you're a young adult and looking for connection and community at WH, we'd **GET THE RUNDOWN**

## Take Heart.

The Rundown is our email newsletter.

Subscribe at whchurch.org/rundown

UPCOMING SERMON SERIES — To live in this world is to live on a spiritual battlefield that breaks and bruises us every day. Yet, even in the middle of this battlefield, Jesus tells us to "take heart." In our upcoming fiveweek series, we take heart by returning to and basking in foundational Kingdom principles: the radical love of God, our essential identity in Christ and the covenant promises of God's presence, power and peace. Along the way, we will see that just as God encourages us, so we are to encourage one another. Join us starting next weekend!

ECHO PARENT MEETING — Parents of 7th-12th graders are invited to a meeting for our Echo ministry. This meeting is for all, whether you are just looking for more info about Echo, or you have a student who is currently involved. We will meet in the Gathering Area on April 24 from 6:30-8pm. Hope to see you there! Contact Ketura at kadam@whchurch.org or visit whchurch.org/echo.

love to hear from you! Just get in touch with Shawna at sboren@whchurch.org.

WELCOME 6TH GRADERS!!! — Hello all 6th graders! We at Echo invite you to come hang out with us on April 24 and May 1 from 6:30-8pm to see what a typical Wednesday night at our student ministry looks like. We'll be in the North End. Contact Ketura at kadam@whchurch.org.

MEN'S BREAKFAST — Men of Woodland! You are invited to join us for breakfast on May 4 at 8:30am. Join other men of the church for fellowship, worship and a brief teaching. We will meet in South C. Enter through the glass doors at the south end of the building facing The Plaza. It will be great to see you there! Contact Rob at rkistler@whchurch.org.

**SERMON NOTES** 













EASTER **APRIL 20-21** 

SUPPORT GROUP HELP NEEDED — Our anxiety and depression group, part of The Refuge, is looking for one co-facilitator. If you have walked through difficult seasons in the past, your life story can help others. There is no experience needed, just a willing heart and desire to walk with others. Orientation provided. Groups run through June. Contact Kathy at kpascale@whchurch.org or 651-287-2065.

PRAYER — We have people at the front of the worship center after our services who would love to pray with you. You can also drop prayer requests in the offering bucket, at the Hello Desk ,or email them to info@whchurch.org. Learn more at whchurch.org/prayer-ministry.

YOUDIDN'TKNOWTHESONGS?—It's hard to join in worship when you don't know the songs! We post the songs for next weekend's worship on our website so that you can get to know them. Check it out! Go to whchurch.org and click on "Watch/Listen." Then click "Worship Set Lists."



THE TAP PARTY — Friday, April 26 from 6-9pm. Join us for dancing, karaoke, video gaming, open mic, snacks and much more! The TAP is bridging the gap between our friends with disability labels and their communities. When we come together, we all live better. We would love to see you at our next event. Want to get involved? Contact us to find out ways you can help.

Visit www.yourtap.org or contact Michelle at michellec@aimservicesmn.com.

GET HELP — We have all types of resources for folks in need including counseling, prayer, meal assistance, support groups and more. For more information stop by the Hello Desk or visit whchurch.org/care.

